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March 11th 2024 
 

Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. This week you will receive your child’s Spring Term report. The current 
working grades reflect the grades achieved in the recent Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs). These were shared 
with Year 11 pupils on Friday, and the focus over the next few lessons is a) recognising what pupils can do 
and b) identifying areas for improvement. There is still time to make a difference ahead of the Summer 
GCSE examinations. 
 
There is an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress at Year 11 Parents Evening on Thursday 21st March. 
This event will take place in school from 4pm to 7pm and appointments will be in person. The event will take 
place in the Sports Hall and Gym and entrance is via the door into the Sports Hall which is adjacent to the 
main school car park. Please note there is limited car parking on the school site.  
 
Appointments are to be booked via the School Cloud booking system  https://stmonicasrc.schoolcloud.co.uk. 
The booking system will open on Monday 18th March at 9am and will close on Thursday 21st March at 9am. 
Appointments will be allocated in 3-minute slots – this enables as many parents as possible to meet with 
teachers. 
 
Our period 6 lessons remain in place for Year 11 pupils and are an invaluable way for pupils to do some 
additional revision in preparation for their GCSE examinations. The schedule is below for your information. 
 

 
 
Finally, this week in assembly Mrs Hylton will be outlining the ‘Passport to Prom’ programme which 
requires pupils to meet a set of criteria based on attitude to learning, attendance, punctuality and uniform 
standards in the remaining weeks of Year 11 to achieve a prom invitation. A reminder the Year 11 prom is 
scheduled for Wednesday 19th June and is by invitation only. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr D Breen 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
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